March 26, 2012

Randy Alcorn Eternal Perspective Ministries 39085 Pioneer Blvd Suite 206 Sandy, OR 97055

Dear Mr. Alcorn,

My name is Ken Strang I am a member of the Body of Christ and a close friend of my brother in the Lord Barry Durmaz. I am writing this letter on behalf of Mr. Durmaz appealing to you regarding his current situation of which you are well aware of and asking if you would be so kind as to facilitate and move forward the peace making process as we find in Matthew Chapter 18 so that the outstanding differences could be resolved and settled according to the Word of God and the leading of His Holy Spirit.

Thank you Mr. Alcorn for your prayerful consideration.

Respectfully and in Christ,

Ken Strang